
From: Conner, Dede - KDE Division Director  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 12:21 PM 
To: All State KSIS Contacts  
Subject: KSIS Notification: Delay of Campus.2251 release (rescheduled for tonight 1/12) 
 
KSIS Contact, 
 
Please be advised that the Campus.2251 release did not go into production last night. KDE has 
coordinated with Campus to have the release put into production tonight, January 11, after 
6:00 p.m., (Central)/ 7:00 p.m. (Eastern). 
 
Please let Lisa Keeter or DeDe Conner know if this creates an issue for your district and we will 
attempt to reschedule. 
 
Holly Tracy 
Resource Management Analyst III 
School Data Services 
Office of Education Technology 
 
Phone: (502) 564-2020 ext. 2454 
Email: holly.tracy@education.ky.gov  
300 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 

 
 
This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not 
disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are requested to notify the sender 
immediately. 
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